Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.51: David Baral

"David Baral” <david(@rcbaral.com>

09/10/2006 06:02PM

Subject
Edison Transmission line

As a property owner in Agua Dulce I would appreciate your assistance in extending the time we have to respond | C.51-1
to the Draft EIR/EIS on the Edison transmission line from Antelope Valley. I was just notified of this line which ’

will have a severe impact on the quality of life we enjoy in Agua Dulce. I have a real issue with Alternative 5

Route. This line should be put on as much Forest Service land as possible to avoid residential property. The

forest service land is more suitable for a transmission line. This is insanity. Inconvenience a few small animals C.51-2
and plants or critically disrupt a way of life for thousand of people! Think!!!

I will fight this. No to Alternative Route 5.

David L. Baral

R.C. Baral & Company
Business Management
818 905-0151 phone
818 789-2194 fax

December 2006 Ap.8C-116 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.51: David Baral

C.51-1 On September 13, the CPUC and the Forest Service formally extended the public review period for
the Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006.

C.51-2 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-117 December 2006



